
We would like to say a huge thank you to Danny Cronin from 
Kre8photographic for his amazing photography which you can see in this 

programme and online.  He has also been a great help with ideas and 
contacts for promotion.   

Thank you 😃  

We would also like to thank Scott Gallagher of Radio Wave for recording a 
voiceover for No Year’s Eve by Dave Morgan, giving it his own funky style! 

We would also like to thank all our members who have helped in so many 
ways, including sorting costumes, props and working on front of house. 

Interested in All Things CastAways? 

Head over to our website at www.castaways.org.uk and 
signup for our e-newsletter or give your email address to a 
front of house member, which is kept secure by Mailchimp.  
Also find our Facebook Page to like and follow all our news! 

  

There will be a very important audience initiative 
announced in the coming weeks... our new Cabin Crew, 

so make sure you’re in the know!

http://www.castaways.org.uk

